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CAHAYA DEWI

Dear Candidate

Thank you for your interest in the position of Teacher of Social Sciences (Psychology and Criminology) at Sir
John Nelthorpe School.

This is an exciting opportunity to join a school with a long-standing reputation for academic excellence, strong
pastoral care, and a vibrant Sixth Form community. As Headteacher, I am proud of the inclusive and supportive
culture we foster at our school — one that values staff wellbeing, professional development, and student success in
equal measure.

Our dedicated Sixth Form is small but thriving, offering a broad curriculum in a warm and personalised setting. We
are particularly proud of our small class sizes, which allow for high levels of engagement, tailored teaching, and
strong relationships between staff and students. This environment offers a unique opportunity for teachers to make a
real impact in the lives of young people.

We are looking to appoint a 0.8 FTE teacher of Psychology and Criminology from September 2025, though we
are also open to applications from specialists in either subject who may prefer a 0.4 FTE position. This flexibility
reflects our commitment to attracting the right candidate who will contribute positively to our school’s ethos and
academic success.

The Social Sciences are a valued part of our post-16 provision, and we are keen to build on the strong foundations
already in place. Whether you are early in your career or looking for your next challenge in a supportive and close-
knit school, we warmly welcome your application.

Should you have any questions about the post or wish to arrange a visit to the school, please do not hesitate to get in
touch. We would be delighted to meet you and show you what makes Sir John Nelthorpe such a special place to
work and learn.

Thank you once again for your interest in joining our team. I look forward to receiving your application.

Yours sincerely

Mr R Biglands
Headteacher
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